
As this semester is coming to a close it’s getting harder and harder to bunker 

down and study. The last week on campus I was lucky enough to not have any major 

tests or assignments due. I truly got to spend a great week with the friends I made on 

campus before heading out to break. Now after thanksgiving break I have to buckle 

down and start studying for finals. I have been studying more towards the end of the 

semester than in the beginning especially for exams. My studying habits have remained 

the same, study sheets, flash cards, and video recaps. From class to class even from 

unit to unit these vary.  

The 14 weeks at college were definitely a surprise. I didn't think we’d make it 

through thanksgiving. This semester I found the people in my learning community very 

helpful. They truly support each other and help each other out whether it’s when things 

are due, where things are, how to do something, or just random questions about our 

campus and college in general. I also found that I love doing work at the web and you 

never know who you’re going to see there. One thing I found helpful in the beginning of 

the semester was doing work with my friends in our floor lounge. But, the lounges were 

closed due to covid and once reopened I could never focus there. I definitely can only 

do work with certain people. One thing I wish I knew 14 weeks ago, don’t be afraid to 

put yourself out there, everyone is in the same boat and has the same questions.  

 


